
 

On April 26, 2024, Community Living Timmins celebrated the graduation of Aditya and 

Puneet from the “Addictions and Mental Health Worker” course at Northern College. Both 

had successful placements in our Passport and Supported Independent Living Services.  

 

Both students were given gifts and a certificate in recognition of their success.  A pizza 

lunch along with a lot of laughs and fun conversations were enjoyed. 

 

We are also proud to announce that both students were hired permanently at CLTIC in the 

Brian Romain home and in Passport Services.  Welcome to our family! 

 

 

                          


